
Dear Members of the House Government Oversight Committee,  
 
Constitutional carry is a simple concept: if someone can purchase a firearm, they have the right to carry 
that firearm concealed.  
 
There is no reason someone should have to jump through hoops to exercise a constitutional right.  
 
Just this year a number of states have restored constitutional carry, including Texas. It is time for Ohio to 
join the growing list of states in passing and restoring the right of constitutional carry.  
 
Committed to restoring freedom, 
 
Robert Howell 
 


